
      FRANCESTOWN HERITAGE COMMISSION 

                 Minutes of December 19, 2014 Meeting 

 

 

Present:      BJ Carbee, Michele Ferencsik, Elly Miles, Lisa Stewart 

 

Excused:    Barbara Caskie, Diane Curran, Betsy Hardwick 

  

 

The meeting began at 4:30 PM to review the wording of the letter 

regarding snow removal from the Town Common parking lot. 

 

BJ presented a history dating from the 80’s of snow treatment in the area 

including times when it had been completely removed. It was decided the  

the letter should include observed and potential harmful effects of 

leaving large amounts of snow near the buildings and to request the Board 

of Selectmen to consider other options for dealing with extreme snow 

buildup in the area. 

 

The next regular meeting of the Commission will be January 10, 2014 

at 9 AM. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:05 PM.  

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Elly Miles  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

  

 

  

       

  

  

 

 

 

 

 


